Sr Oscar Montes de Oca
Fiscal General de Quintana Roo
Av. Adofo Lopez Mateos N.500, esquina Napoles
Colonia Italia CP77035 Chetumal
Quintana Roo
México
fiscal.general@fgeqroo.gob.mx

Dear Attorney General

I am writing on behalf of Wendy Galarza, who was beaten and shot by police during a protest in November, 2020. I understand that the police used firearms indiscriminately, even when there was no risk to life, and that they continued firing after the gathering had been dispersed.

Wendy is still seeking justice. I cannot understand why no one has been charged with her shooting.

Wendy wasn’t the only woman who was injured during that demonstration, and the police actions have had a permanent impact on the women who were there. Their distrust has only increased.

I urge you to make a public statement recognizing the legitimacy of feminist demonstrations in Quintana Roo. I ask for full justice for Wendy as a means of setting a precedent that repression of feminist protests will not be tolerated.

I look forward to hearing about this distressing case at your earliest convenience.

In Peace,
